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Your Holiness, 

We, the undersigned Nobel Laureates, are deeply conscious of the 
immense burden of responsibility resting on the shoulders of Your 
Holiness in acting on the information and analyses of the 
Commission you have designated to study the subject of population 
and fertility control. We extend our prayers and sympathies to 
Your Holiness and to the Commission in this trying period leading 
to decisions that will affect the course of history, for all time 
and for all human beings, regardless of their religion. Sensitive 
as all thoughtful men and women must be to the ethical context 
in which marriage and the family should be viewed, we are 
increasingly impressed by the emerging consensus about the goals 
of family planning - namely, to assure each new infant the 
birthright of a warm welcome in a loving home, with a healthy 
opportunity for education, employment and fulfillment. The 
pressures of population growth now add a new moral imperative to 
the thoughtful consideration of family size. 

In recognition of the gravity of the issue and the inevitable 
worldwide consequences of your action on it, we wish to express to 
Your Holiness the hope that any decisions will be the fruit of the 
most profound and searching studies. To this end, we wish to 
offer Your Holiness the best of our professional capacities and 
endeavors. 
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